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Friday 2" October 2020

Dear Parents,

Today all classes have been in the hall for
sessions.

Oak class went into the hall for their Star of the
week assembly with Beech Class.

As it was Friday | invited all classes individually
into the hall for a bit of ‘wake and shake’
Friday loveliness, a little bit of normal.

Year 6 began learning dance moves for their
end of year dance next July, very impressed by
many. A lovely day in school.

Drop Off
Once you have dropped of your child/children
at school they are in their bubble for the day.

We cannot accept deliveries of water
bottles/packed lunches/PE Kits. If they have
forgotten anything we will supply the children
with what they need.

It is taking us longer to respond to day to day
enquiries and emails as Covid is taken a
priority in all operational and teaching
functions.

We are concerned about the well being of the
staff in school. We are trying to keep stress
levels as low as possible, please do not place
extra demands on any of the school staff, if
you have contacted us we will get back to you.

We are working on critical staff to pupil ratios
and if staff are unable to attend school due to
illness it is inevitable at some point we will
need to send class bubbles home due to
staffing issues and worst case scenario we may
be forced to close the school.

We do appreciate all the support our families
are providing at the moment.

Pick up

We realise that KS2 families are queuing
around the block at the end of the school day.
We are trying hard to ensure a speedy
collection of children. It is definitely easier for
KS1 families collecting from the playground.
We do review our operational risk assessment
and if we are able to facilitate an improved KS
2 pick-up we will.

Dogs on site
Polite reminder — only guide dogs on site.

KKC Breakfast Club and After School Club

We are at maximum capacity and are unable
to offer ad hoc requests and changes to
sessions.

Regards
Mrs C Brindle
Headteacher
Autumn Term
School Opens Tuesday 1* September 2020
School Closes Friday 23'Y October 2020
School Opens Monday 2™ November 2020
School Closes Friday 18" December 2020
School Opens Monday 4" January 2021
School Closes Friday 12" February 2021
School Opens Monday 22™ February 2021
School Closes Friday 26™ March 2021
: Summer Term
School Opens Monday 12" April 2021
Bank Holiday — 1 Day Closure Monday 3" May 2021
School Closes Friday 21* May 2021
School Opens Monday 7" June 2021
| School Closes Tuesday 20" July 2021
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TEACHER TRAINING

LOCAL SCHOOL BASED PROGRAMMES

About us

The Fylde Coast Teaching School SCITT
is part of a growing number of educational
institutions leading the way for more school-
led teacher training.

EARLY YEARS |

W now have vacancies for September 2020
in Early Vears, Primary, Secondary and Post
16 Initial Teacher Training based in Blackpool,
Fylde and Wyre.

Wewould love to haar fram people who have
a passion for teaching and want to inspre
young people to fulfil their potential.

- - Our well-established programme, rated as
+$END SPECIALISM CPTION Qutstanding in all areas by Ofsted, offers
bespoke high quality schocl cantred training
for all of our students. This meaans you do not
nead to travel to 2 university, 25 all our training
is delivered hare on the Fylde Coast.
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Am | eligible to apply?

SECONDARY |

The essential requirements are:

= first, full degres in any subject for
working towands)

GCSE English Language, Msths and
Scienca Grade C or above or equivalent
fequivalency tests now availlable if you do
not hawve)

two written references including one
academic refarence
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